
Emerson-Garfield Neighborhood Council 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Date: October 14th, 2020      Time: 6:00 pm      

Location: Online – Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83311678067?pwd=bUVneEtVNTRZamE4ZExsVTJRMGtrdz09 

 

 

Time  Facilitator 

6:00 pm 10 min 

Meeting begins at 6pm 

Quorum verification 

Introductions 

Approval of Previous Months Minutes 

Additions or changes to agenda 

Rachelle 

 

Time Discussion Items Facilitator 

6:10 pm  10 min COVID-19 Concerns in the Neighborhood Rachelle  

 

Time Action Items Facilitator 

6:20 pm  10 min Land Use Committee Representative Vote Rachelle  

 

Time Presentations Facilitator 

6:30 pm 30 min Spokane Transit Authority Proposed Bus Route Changes Kathleen Weinand 

 

Time Reports Facilitator 

7:00 pm 5 min Spokane Public Library Jeff Benefield 

7:05 pm 5 min Emerson Garfield Farmers Market   Taylor Phillips 

7:10 pm 2 min Clean Up Program Karl Bolt 

7:12 pm 2 min Building Stronger Neighborhoods Anne Luttrull 

              2 min Neighborhood Safety Vacant 

7:14 pm 2 min Land Use Bill Heaton 

7:16 pm 2 min Pedestrian, Traffic, and Transportation Carlie Hoffman 

7:18 pm 4 min North Monroe Business District  

7:22 pm 2 min Corbin Senior Center Heidi Wehr 

7:24 pm 4 min Community Assembly Brenda Martinson 

7:27 pm 3 min Treasury Report Gene Brake 
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Announcements: 

The neighborhood council next meets on Wednesday, November 11th, 2020 from 6 pm to 7:30 

pm via Zoom and/or Corbin Senior Center 827 W Cleveland Ave, Spokane, WA 99205. Stay 

tuned for the agenda.  

 

Clean Up Program and Dump Passes: The City is mailing out the final dumb passes for 10/19 

to 10/31. 

 

Emerson Garfield Farmers Market season ended September 25th. We want to thank everyone 

for their dedication and time to making the market a success this year, especially during COVID-

19. We could not ask for better neighbors and friends. A special shout out to Taylor Phillips for 

being Market Manager this year, EJ Ianelli, Anne Luttrell, Brenda Martinson, Lois Musser, and 

the interns from the Inland Northwest Farmers Market Association. You all went above and 

beyond!   

 

🎃  HAPPY HALLOWEEN 🎃 
Please stay safe this Halloween. Many of our favorite neighborhood trick-or-treat spots are not 

giving out candy this year due to the pandemic. Instead check out Drive Thru Trunk or Treats 

throughout town! Stay spooky Emerson Garfield.  
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